
 
Ambassador Meeting 

Tuesday 13th November 2018 

Attended by Ambassadors, Mrs Walters, Mrs Naik and Mr Terry 

 

A huge thank you Mr Terry who responded quickly to the pupils of Avanti Court after receiving 

feedback about the burgers which were on the school menu. Mr Terry sourced another supplier and 

as a result asked pupils to taste test the new burger. 

Pupils studied the burger for looks as well as taste! Feedback from Ambassadors can be found in the 

school dinner feedback portfolio which is stored in the reception area. 100% of Ambassadors agreed 

that the new burgers could be placed on the menu for January 2019. 

A number of students from Year 6 met Mrs Walters to discuss the preparations for the Christmas 

dinner menu. Rishaa said that she would like music to be played in the hall, which she thought would 

help with the festive atmosphere. Vaanya, asked if there would be the right amount of crackers this 

year as she remembers in the past that there not being enough. Mrs Walters reassured pupils that 

there would be enough crackers this year-even for the teachers! 

Pupils asked if staff could have their Christmas dinner with them this year- Mrs Walters said that she 

would speak to Mr Sharma to see if the school could pay for all teachers to have a Christmas lunch 

as they would be giving up their time to have lunch with their classes. 

Pupils discussed whether they thought children would like custard or vanilla sauce with their desert 

and they agreed that vanilla sauce would be something different for pupils to try. 

Khanak, Vaanya, Sonakshi and Rishaa agreed to be food critics on the day of the Christmas dinner so 

that the school receives feedback from them so that it can be even better next year (December 

2019)-Mrs Walters agreed that this would be a super idea. 

Outcomes of the Christmas dinner from pupils’ food critics by: Khanak, Vaanya, Sonakshi and 

Rishaa 

What did you like about the Christmas dinner? 

The paneer and the pastry was lovely and the cheese sauce. 

The desert was nice but I don’t think it needed the sugar on the top as it was sweet enough. 

How did the food make you feel? 

It made us feel very special and it was lovely to be part of the party. 

The food made us all and our teachers feel very happy and very merry! 

Do the children seem to be happy? 

Yes, the music and the leadership team are making us all smile 

There is lots of laughing 

Children are all eating and some are even dancing! 



 
How could we make next year’s Christmas dinner even better? 

Please make the potatoes even crunchier! 

Reduce the sugar on top of the cake 

Could the paneer be a little more moist? 

 

Well done Ambassadors and pupils of Avanti- you shared your views and changes have been made! 


